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 April Events 

 

1st      Denim Dress Up Day 

5th      Report Cards 

8th       Blackout Dress Up  

13th - 14th     Student Led Conferences  

14th      Meet Your Mentor Day 

14th     Pastel Day & Easter Activities 

15th - 22nd No School 

20th      Grad Bottle Drive 

28th      Match your Mentor Day 

29th      Panther Pride Day 

 

Wednesday, April 20th, 2022 

Please leave bottles and cans out for pick up prior 

to the morning of April 20th or drop off on the 

garage pad in the alley of  

211 Martin Street in Pangman. 

Thank you for your support. 



Students of the Month for March 2022 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
K-2: For the continuous effort she puts into her school work 
and for her positive attitude towards learning. She is kind to 
everyone around her and ensures everyone is included. Great 
job! Thank you for all your hard work!   

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Grades 3-5: For her hard work and determination in class. She 
strives for perfection and always gives it her best shot! Keep it 
up! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Grades 6-9:  For all his hard work to get caught up while he 
was away and his positive attitude in his classes.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Grades 10-12:  For his hard work and positive attitude inside 
and outside of the classroom.  

“Success and Achievement for Every Student.” 

SCC Spotlight 

April’s School Community Council (SCC) Spotlight features Cacey  

Warren. Cacey has been a member of the SCC since 2020. Cacey and 

family live just south of Pangman on an acreage they purchased  

almost five years ago. Cacey and her husband are originally from  

Ontario. They have one daughter in Grade 2 at Pangman School. Cacey 

sists on the Pangman Library Board and is the Facility Manager of 

Deep South Personal Care Home here in Pangman. We interviewed 

Cacey to learn about her and why being a member of the SCC is  

important to her.  

Pangman School: Cacey, what made you decide to become a member 

of the SCC?  

Cacey: I was actively recruited by other current members. Once my 

daughter started school, it only made sense to me to join and be a part 

of helping the school.  

 

Pangman School: What is the SCC and what does the group do?  

Cacey: The SCC is the School Community Council. The SCC does a lot of 

brainstorming, planning and fundraising to give the school and  

students things that are not within a rural schools budget. In the past 

the SCC has purchased new projectors for classrooms, expanded the 

playground by putting new play equipment, put on hot lunch days and 

held/sponsored many "fun" days for the students. We are all looking 

forward to being more hands-on in the future now that pandemic  

restrictions are easing!  

 

Pangman School: What’s something you would like to see the SCC do 

in the future?  

Cacey: An on-going discussion has been a basketball court. That would 

be one of the bigger goals the SCC has and would like to make a  

reality!  

 

Pangman School: Why is the SCC so valuable for our school?  

Cacey: The SCC is valuable to our school in many ways. As noted 

above, to allow us to raise funds to give the school and students more 

than the school budget allows. But it's also great for us parents. We 

get to have a more in-depth relationship with the school our child(ren) 

attend and get to see the smiles on our child(ren’s) faces when they 

enjoy something the SCC planned or purchased!  

 

Pangman School: What would you say to other parents who are  

considering becoming a member of Pangman School’s SCC?  

Cacey: Honestly, it's the least stressful/easiest group I've been on so 

far and I'm glad I joined. It's a wonderful group of people working  

towards the same goals!  

 

Pangman School: Thank you for taking the time to let us interview you. 

Good luck on all the upcoming projects the SCC is planning.  

Cacey: We are always looking for more members to join. Thank you!  



Our elementary students are 

participating in the Little 

Green Sprouts  

program which provided the 

supplies to grow various 

types of microgreens.  

Students also made their own 

living necklaces! 



The SRC is starting a mentorship  

program in April. Every older student 

will be paired with a younger student, 

and they will have activities to do with 

their mentors every month. We are  

trying to rebuild the school spirit  

throughout the entire school between 

younger and older students since the 

school has been separated for so long. We 

are looking forward to seeing bonding 

throughout the school through the  

mentorship program.  

It’s almost Easter! How many Easter eggs can you 
spot in this newsletter? 

Comment on the Facebook post or email  
allison.kessler@secspd.ca with your answer. 



On March 4th, 2022 Pangman students participated in the annual Jump Rope for Heart  

fundraiser. This year’s event was extra special as it was held in memory of Ms. Johnson.  

It was a fun afternoon for a great cause. Our school raised $885 for the Heart and Stroke  

Foundation! Thank you to everyone who donated. Congratulations to Kadan, 

Hannah, and Jenna who were awarded prizes for being the top three fundraisers. 



Pangman School is proud  

to be participating in the  

2022 Classrooms Care Project! 

If we read 100 books by April  30th, 2022 Scholastic will donate up to 

100,000 books to help kids in need! In addition, our school will be entered 

to win a virtual visit with an author! 

One School, One Book  
Grand Prize Winners 

The recipients of our One School, One 

Book grand prize received their official  

documentation showing their  

ownership of land on the moon.  

Congratulations! 

Student of the Month Assemblies are Back! 

Students and staff are, once again, able to gather 

together to celebrate accomplishments and  

special events! Pictured here are March’s Students 

of the Month. 



Bottle Drive 

Plant Order 
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